Standing Rock Presence
I am Alex St Clair, eldest son of Bob and Kathy St Clair.  I have been living in North Dakota since 2003 and lived here for a number of years prior to that.  Winter is coming.  

The winters in North Dakota are particularly brutal.  Commonly, there will be a week each year with high temperatures below zero.  We can expect wind chills to regularly hit 50 degrees below zero.  The wind is a constant presence.
Sheila Johnson, a 2G warrior, is in North Dakota, supporting the #NoDAPL water protectors.  Her presence here is directly supporting the medical and midwives group as cook and general support.  I am here as her ground support and for anything else that she needs during her stand.  While she has a tent and tiny wood stove, it is not going to be sufficient to provide the level of support that she has committed to.  Sheila’s current equipment is inadequate for the coming months.  
The Second Generation (2G) are raising funds to purchase a school bus for her.  The purchase price is $4000.  We are asking the First Generation (1G), you, to assist us in purchasing this vital piece of equipment.  Sheila has set up a gofundme page here:  https://www.gofundme.com/2qx6v64.  We are also accepting direct donations to be sent to my (and Sheila’s) address.
Alex St Clair
111 Newtown Avenue
Mandan, ND 58554

Direct donations are preferred, as Sheila only receives 92% of funds donated through the gofundme page.  
Sheila has set up a Facebook page to document her journey here:  https://www.facebook.com/Team-2nd-G-655788217923355.  Please feel free to join the group for updates.  
If there is any way that you can see fit to donate to this cause, we would be grateful.  You once made the decision to change the world.  We ask that you support us, while we do the same.  
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